
Thank you for your comment, Chris Thompson.
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Comment Submitted:

Stopping asian carp, and any other species not native to the Great Lakes, is common sense policy. All one has to do is review the
zebra mussel problems for an example of improper controls having a negative impact on a precious resource. The sooner action is
taken, the better for all citizens of Michigan and other states depending on the Great Lakes and success of the fisheries, etc.


